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  This bill is a waste of time and resources.   There IS NO safe waste disposal system 

for nuclear waste.   There is no facility existing, in process or even divised to store 

this waste for 24,000 years.     

In this era of developing renewable energy sources any time and effort in the House 

is better spent developing energy sources for the increasing demand for energy in 

OR that will take the state off the grid and toward energy independence. 

 

Thank you,  Joana Kirchhoff 


